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Welcome to St Mary’s School 

Taryn and Alizea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR GOSPEL VALUES 

LOVE COURAGE  COMMUNITY SERVICE 
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Principal’s Message 

Tena Koutou Katoa 

 

“Hanga aroha mea tūturu.” 

“Love makes things real.” 

 

Haere mai to Term 3, 2018!  Haere mai to Miss Wedlock, a creative and talented 

teacher.  Haere mai to Tarren and Alizea!  Haere mai to Mrs Joyce who has had fun 

with us this week!  Our wee school family is growing and we are proud of who we are! 

We began our whole school Liturgy with songs of love and imagination.  We were 

reminded of the symbolism of The Velveteen Rabbit, a story where to be ñ​realò​ means 

to be ​ñloved!!ò 

 

Our value of the week is about shedding more light on why there is a need for 

RESPECT.  If we respect ourselves, each other, our belongings and equipment, then 

we are helping towards a just and fair environment.  One that is full of dignity, love, 

learning and safety.  In this environment we will find peace. Everyone has the right to 

be safe and to experience joy. 

 

All the children received a card on Monday, as a reminder to ​ñuse their WITSò ​when 

they feel upset.​ ​This acronym stands for: Walk away and waité..ignoreé...talké...safe 

and sorry.  This is part of our Restorative Practice programme whereby the children 

are practicing talking in the ñright spaceò.  We hope this helps for building peaceful 

relationships. 

 

Our heartfelt prayers, love  and thoughts go out for the death of the Manawatu College 

Deputy Principal, Steve Parrant.  To his family, friends, pupils and colleagues.  He is 

remembered as a peaceful, talented man full of courage.  When I visited the College 

with our St Maryôs prayer card, I realised that there were no right words to say for 

someone so young.  We are reminded that life is not always easy to follow, but that all 

that matters is to love and support each other through the seasons of sad and joy. 

 

I leave you with our psalm prayers of protection, from Mondayôs School Liturgy: 
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Manaaki te Atua ia koutou 

Mary Kleinsman-Powell 

Principal 
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This Week We Pray For: 

● Apera Tamatea, along with others in our St Maryôs Community 

who celebrate their birthday in July; 

● Taryn and Alizea, who we welcome to our school community, 

along with their families; 

● Mrs K-Pôs brother in hospital; 

● A great term 3. 
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School Notices 

 
Horowhenua Under 12’s Rugby Representative 
We would like to congratulate John Strange on being selected for the Horowhenua Under 12’s 
Rugby Representative. 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on Tuesday 31 July from 2:00pm with school finishing 

at 1:00pm.  Appointment times can be made at the office. 

 

IMPORTANT:  Keeping Ourselves Safe, Thursday 2 August, 3pm in Room 2 

We are having a workshop gathering at 3pm next Thursday, straight after school for all 

parents picking up their children.  Di will watch the children in the playground and we will 

provide afternoon tea.  Constable Fiona will be presenting the Keeping Ourselves Safe unit. 

This information is so important for the safety of all. Please stay for this presentation. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Basketball 

Year 5 and 6 basketball starts Thursday 2 August after school.  Timetable and notice will go 

out at the end of this week. 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Attached is Scholastic Book Club Issue 5, orders close on 10 August 2018.  Instructions for 

ordering online are in the flyer.  Orders can be only made directly through Scholastic. 

 

Homework 

Reminder for Juniors: Nightly Reading Book (please return all reading books to school daily) 

Reminders for Seniors:  Weekly  Reading and Spelling (Remember to fill in your Reading 

Diary), On-line Maths; IXL Levels; Study Ladder and a Times Table per week.  Also finishing 

old Prime Books. 
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